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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING
WARD 1

Concerning Applications to Amend the
Town of Halton Hills Official Plan and Zoning By-law (2010-0050)

For lands legally described as 
Concession 4, Part Lot 27, Former Esquesing Township
Town of Halton Hills, Regional Municipality of Halton

Town of Halton Hills File: D09OPA12.001/D14ZBA12.005 
(388 Queen Street East, Acton)

General Committee for the Town of Halton Hills will conduct a Public Meeting to examine and discuss the 
proposed applications to amend the Town of Halton Hills Official Plan and Zoning By-law 2010-0050, as 
amended.

The proposed amendment applications apply to the lands legally described as Concession 4, Part Lot 27, 
Former Esquesing Township, Town of Halton Hills, Regional Municipality of Halton. The subject lands are 
municipally known as 388 Queen Street East (Acton), Halton Hills.  Below is a map showing the location 
of the subject property.

The purpose and effect of the amendment applications are to permit commercial uses, including a 2,650 m² 
(28,500 ft²) supermarket on the property.
If you wish to be notified of the decision of the Town of Halton Hills in respect of the Official Plan and 
Zoning By-law amendment applications, you must make a written request to the Town of Halton Hills – 
PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT & SUSTAINABILITY DEPARTMENT at 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton 
Hills, Ontario L7G 5G2.  

NOTES:
 
   1.If a person or public body does not make oral submissions at a public meeting or make written submissions 
to the Town of Halton Hills before the proposed Official Plan and/or Zoning By-law amendments are 
adopted/passed, the person or public body is not entitled to appeal the decision of the Town of Halton Hills 
to the Ontario Municipal Board.
   2. If a person or public body does not make oral submissions at a public meeting, or make written 
submissions to the Town of Halton Hills before the proposed Official Plan and/or Zoning By-law 
amendments are adopted/passed, the person or public body may not be added as a party to the hearing of 
an appeal before the Ontario Municipal Board unless, in the opinion of the Board, there are reasonable 
grounds to do so.
   3 Any written comment/objection submitted to the Town of Halton Hills regarding this application(s) 
which is being processed under the Planning Act 1990, may be made public as part of the application 
process.

Further information is available in the Planning, Development & Sustainability Department, Town of 
Halton Hills, 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, ON, L7G 5G2, or contact the Planner assigned to the file, 
Charlie Toman at 905-873-2601, ext. 2338. A copy of the related Staff Report will be available on Friday, 
October 26, 2012, on the Town’s website at http://www.haltonhills.ca/calendars.

ALL INTERESTED CITIZENS ARE WELCOME.

 DATE/TIME: Monday, October 29, 2012 at 7:30 PM
 LOCATION: Council Chambers, Civic Centre
             FILE NO:          D09OPA12.001 & D14ZBA12.005 (388 Queen Street East, Acton) 

Legion news 
By Sharon Graham 

P.R.O.

Branch 
no. 
197

Comrades,
Just a reminder that the 

Branch is having a farewell 
party for George and Alice 
DeRabbie. They are going 
to be moving back home to 
Nova Scotia and we want 
to give them a send off. 
The party is on Novem-
ber 3 in the main hall at 8 
p.m. We are hoping to see 
all of the members there. 
This is an open event and 
all are welcome. It will be 
a pot luck so if you can at-
tend and bring something 
that would be great. Please 
contact Sharon Graham. 
The email is sharong@cre-
ativenetworkingsolutions.
com or contact the Branch 
and leave a message and I 
will get right back to you.

Sunday, November 11 is 
our annual Remembrance 
Day Parade. At 10 a.m., 
we will be meeting at the 
Hide House parking lot 
and marching off at 10:30 
a.m., to the Cenotaph for 
our Remembrance Day 
Service. After the parade 
we will be gathering at the 
Branch in the main hall 
with the service starting 
at 12:30 p.m., and a roast 
beef dinner served at 1:15 
p.m. You can purchase 
your dinner tickets at the 
bar for $5 until October 
30. (No tickets will be sold 
after this date). 

We are also looking for 
volunteers to take part in 
our door-to-door Poppy 
Blitz which will be held 
on Friday, October 26. 
You can sign the book 
at the Branch indicating 
which street(s) you are 
able to canvas. Remem-
ber with your membership 
you made an oath to help 

out with the Poppy Blitz 
so we are hoping to get 
many members out as it 
will make less work for 
everyone.

If you have any ques-
tions please contact your 
Poppy Chair, Bob Service, 
at the Branch or by email 
bobservice@sympatico.ca

Santa has arranged a 
visit to the Branch on 
Sunday, December 9. 
The party starts at 1 p.m. 
Check that your child’s 
name is on the list post-
ed at the Branch and in 
the right age group. The 
cut off date is Novem-
ber 12. Only children of 
2012 paid up members 
of Branch and Auxiliary 
will be eligible for Santa’s 
gifts. Grandchildren not 
included.

We need the help of all 
parents. This year Re-
membrance Day falls on a 
Sunday. In other years all 
of the school children at-
tended our Remembrance 
Day service at the Ceno-
taph. This year the schools 
are closed. It is very hard 
to arrange for the students 
to come out with it being 
on a Sunday. We would 
appreciate you bringing 
your children for the Re-
membrance Day service in 
honour of all veterans. So 
please try to come out for 
our service on November 
11 at 11 a.m.

There will be entertain-
ment in the games room 
on October 27 from 3 to 
6 p.m., with Norm Mason. 
All are welcome to come 
out and enjoy the after-
noon. 

Last Sunday’s drill sem-
inar was a great success. 


